
Spiritual 

January 17-19, 2025 
Marriage Retreat - “Surrendering to God” 
Seth and Teresa Myhre, from Minneota, MN 

are the featured presenting couple for this  

relaxing couples retreat designed to be an   

insightful & enjoyable weekend together with 

your spouse. They will discuss the joys and 

challenges of marriage, and the importance of 

placing Christ at the center of the                  

relationship.  Couples of all faiths are          

welcome to attend this uplifting weekend that 

will include witness talks; time to socialize 

and play games; down-time for reflection, 

rest, and revitalization;  plus opportunities to 

attend the Sacrament of Reconciliation,        

Adoration and Mass. 

 

Begins:  Friday, January 17 – 7 p.m. 

Concludes:  Sunday, January 19 

COST: Freewill offering retreat. No one will 

be turned away for inability to pay.            

Suggested donation of $284 for this retreat.   

REGISTRATION: 
To register please visit the website at  
http://www.abbeyofthehills.org  
or call 605-398-9200 

email: events@abbeyofthehills.org 

Follow Us: 

The Abbey of the Hills 

Fosters the Rediscovery of Peace.  

For more information about upcoming events: 

www.abbeyofthehills.org 

The Abbey of the Hills Inn & Retreat Center 
16561 147th Street, Marvin, SD  57251 

Seth and Teresa Myhre 

live in Minneota, MN 

with their five energetic     

children. Seth works 

with the Knights of    

Columbus, and Teresa 

teaches  Spanish part 

time and directs her  

local high school        

musicals. When he can 

find the time, Seth     

enjoys hunting, wood-

working and sports.   

Teresa's hobbies include 

reading, writing and theater. They are living proof that        

opposites attract! Together they enjoy traveling, dancing,   

socializing and spending  time with family.  

They recently celebrated their 20th wedding  anniversary, and 

they consider their marriage to be one of the biggest blessings 

in their lives. Recognizing  that strong, healthy marriages are 

integral to the fabric of society, they are committed to       

encouraging  others in this vocation. They have served their 

local parish as marriage preparation facilitators for the past 

eight years, and are excited for this opportunity to grow and 

share with other couples.  

http://www.abbeyofthehills.org
http://www.AbbeyOfTheHills.org

